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October 7 Meeting

The highlight will be the Election of Officers
nominated at the September meeting. There will
be the initiation of three mw members. And,
don't forget, this will be Ancestral Night'
Wear as authentic Swedish folk costume as is
possible; be sure that you knowthe Province
and locality (even the n Harad" if you knowit).

Also, bring an item for "Swedish Showand Tell"
if you have one you would like to share with
your fellow members.

Finally, there will be a Swedish Tasting Party
for which there will be a $1.00 fee to cover
the cost of expenses.

Ju1gran Plaque

The lovely Christmas Tree Plaque, completed by
Eleanor Vim, will be on display at the Octo-
ber meeting. Tickets for the drawing on this
wall decoration will be available from Ken and
Eleanor Vim (or proxy). The proceeds from the
sale will go into. the Monitor Scholarship Fund,
so buy plenty of tickets.

FUN FUN FUN FUN

Oct. 16 - Monitor LodgeBus Trip to Nevada. The
bus leaves Arden Fair 8:00 AMand returns by
9:00 PM.Fun, Food, Frivolity, and Faro? There
will be a 3-hour stop in BoomTown(near Verdi),
with a big buffet lunch included. Another 3 top
hours of fun at the Pioneer Hotel in Reno.
The cost for this fun-filled day is o~ $10.00
of your cash, but there will be a $2q.00 return
on your investment by the time you count your
bonus chips, food, and other neat extras.
Phone NOWfor your reservations for this out-
standing Nevadabus trip, to-

Ruth Veis 489-5729

Casino Night

Scandia Lodge No. 666, of Yuba City - MarySville,
has invited Monitor Lodge to join in on the fes-
tivities of their Oct. 28 Casino Night. It will
be held at the veterans Center, 2nd and C sts.,
YubaCity

During the September meeting the Monitor
Lodge charter was draped in memorial to
ElSIE JESSUP,who passed away July 16.
OUr deepest sympatlzy"to JOHNJESSUPand
the membersof the family.

Wewere all saddensd to hear of the
death of Past Chairman JOYHUBBELL.The
funeral service was conducted Sept. 19
at East LawnCemetery, where he was in-
terred. Our sincere condolences to
ETHELHUBBELLand to all membersof the
family.

COMINGEVENTS

Reminder

Members, please rememberto makeyour
articles for sale at our Country Store
on Novo4. Then, bring moneyto buy all
the clever things which other people
make. It will be a great place to pick
up those unusual items for giving as
Christmas gifts.

GRAND IDDGE

Recently you should have received a mail-
ing of Vasa Youth stamps and a Vasa Order
decal. Be sure to put them all to good
use, and don't forget to send your con-
tribution to Gladys Birtwistle, Grand
Lodge Secretary. If you haven't received
them" or you would like more, Gladys will
be glad to hear from you.

IMFDRTANI'" &

Ruth Veis has requested that you phone
her in advance of the Oct. 7 meeting to
te 11 her about the costume you will be
wearing. She needs that information in
order to make the proper introductions
during the meeting. It is repetition
but her number is 489-57290


